May 12, 2020

Keith Hickey, Town Manager 109 Front St Winchendon MA 01475

Re: Mabardy Land Fill Closure

Good Afternoon-

This letter is to notify you of an on-site meeting being held on May 19, 2020 at 5:00 pm to discuss the terms of the Mabardy Landfill closure project. The meeting will be held at the entrance to the site of the former landfill. The property owner, owner's consultants and town officials will be present to answer questions. I encourage you to attend. An agreement between the Town and Maybardy outlining the terms of the landfill closing is expected to be discussed at the June 1st Board of Selectmen's meeting. Your input in this process is appreciated.

Caution will be used to ensure that social distancing recommendations are adhered to and per Governor Baker's orders, masks are mandatory. Please contact my office at 1-978-297-0085 should you have any questions.

Thank you,

Keith Hickey Town Manager